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	  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

	  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

	Roy Cooper
	
	J. Eric Boyette

	Governor
	
	  Secretary



DATE:



May XX, 2021

TO:



Kyle Barnes

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers

FROM:
John G. Conforti, REM, Senior Project Manager 

NCDOT Project Management Unit

SUBJECT:
NCDOT STIP Project No. HB-0001, Replacement of US 64 

Tyrrell County Bridge Number 7 (Lindsay C. Warren Bridge)


over the Alligator River

Dare and Tyrrell Counties, North Carolina
FA Project No. NHPB-0001(156)

Dear Mr. Barnes,

Please find attached the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA)/ Section 404 Merger Application for NCDOT STIP Project No. HB-0001, Replacement of US 64 Tyrrell County Bridge Number 7 (Lindsay C. Warren Bridge) over the Alligator River, Dare and Tyrrell Counties, North Carolina. The purpose of the application is to initiate the Corps and prompt the issuance of a Public Notice to aid in selection of the Least Environmentally Damaging and Practicable Alternative (LEDPA). In support of the application, attached for your consideration is a draft Public Notice and mapping for the project corridor.

Please contact me by phone at 919-707-6015 or by email at jgconforti@ncdot.gov if you have any questions regarding this merger application and supporting documentation. You may also contact Craig Young, PE at Three Oaks Engineering, Inc. at either (919) 296-0115 or craig.young@threeoaksengineering.com. 
Regards,

John G. Conforti, REM, Senior Project Manager

NCDOT Project Management Unit

Attachments
Cc: NCDOT Merger Application Standard Distribution List
	Mailing Address:

nc department of transportation

Project Management Unit

1582 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1582



	Telephone: (919) 707-6000
Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968

Website: www.ncdot.gov
	Location:

Century Center, Building A

1000 Birch ridge Drive
Raleigh, nc 27610
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